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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 6, 2003

TO: Honorable Frank Madla, Chair, Senate Committee on Intergovernmental Relations 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1229 by Wentworth (Relating to competitive purchasing procedures for certain counties.), 
As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to change the population bracket to which certain 
sections apply concerning competitive purchasing procedures. The purchasing procedures would apply 
to counties with a population of 800,000 or more. The bill would take effect September 1, 2003.

The sections to be amended currently apply to counties with a population of 2.8 million or more, and 
one section applies to counties with a population of 2.4 million or more. Counties to which the bill 
would apply are anticipated to experience various savings by having an additional purchasing method.

Counties would experience a savings that would vary, depending on the purchases made.
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